
Exciting Opportunity for 10-12 Grade Students! 

 

Our district was awarded the Expanding Learning Opportunities Grant, which will 

include an after-school program for students who are struggling in various areas 

of study.   

February 8- March 7 will focus on those students who need to meet graduation 

requirements, as well as students wanting to increase their ACT score. 

Students are not required to attend every day, nor do they have to stay for the 

entire time to qualify for this program, however, to give them the best 

opportunity for success we ask that they attend and stay for as long as possible. 

A calendar is attached with the dates for the after-school tutoring program. 

Future dates and the type of service to be provided for students will be 

announced soon! 

If you would like to attend or have any questions, please contact Rosanne 

Mitchell at rosanne.mitchell@hdsb.org or at 850-547-3621.   

 

Upcoming Dates: 

o February 8 (3-6) 

o February 11(3-5:30) 

o February 15 (3-6) 

o February 17 (3-6) 

o February 22 (3-6) 

o February 24 (3-5:30) 

o February 28 (3-6) 

o March 3 (3-6) 

o March 7 (3-6) 
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